
 
Centerville Road Church of Christ  

May 20, 2012

 

EVANGELISM GROUP led by KEN SPEAR 

will meet this evening, after worship, in the 

library.  
 

 

Our 2
nd

 Annual BIBLE BOWL classes meet 

each Sunday evening, after worship.   This 

year’s study will focus on Chapters 1 -12 of 

the Book of Acts.  For more information you 

may contact Alan Stevens or Erick Rucker.  
 

A Graduation Celebration and Get-Together 

is planned for May 27, Sunday evening, after 

worship.  We will honor our graduating High 

School Seniors - Abby Ferrier, Jonathan 

Lawrence and Taylor Easley.   Please check the 

bulletin board for the menu sign-up sheet.  
 

We will begin our 14
th

 Annual Summer Series 

of Special Sermons on Wednesday evenings, 

7:00 p.m.   June, July and August.   Brochures 

are available on the table in the foyer.  This 

year’s study will be from THE MINOR 

PROPHETS.    

 

YOUTH CAMP:  The Youth from completed 

3rd grade to 12th grade will be going to 

Camp Ida in Maude, Texas for Summer Bible 

Camp on June 10-15. The subject matter will 

be Minor Prophets. Registration forms and 

dress code and behavior information forms are 

online at http://www.campida.com/  Please 

contact Matt or Kelly McCullough for 

transportation questions. 
 

2012 Collin County Summer Youth Series 

will begin meeting June 12.    Plano East 

Church of Christ will be the first host 

congregation.   The schedule will be posted on 

the bulletin board.    
 

Vacation Bible School 

June 24 – 27 
7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.   

Theme:  “Joseph – Faithful Man of God!” 

 

 

 

To our Friends at Centerville Road, Thank 

you so much for the restaurant gift cards and 

cards of encouragement that we have received 

after the loss of my father.   Your fond 

remembrances mean a lot to us and we thank 

you for your thoughts and ongoing prayers as 

we continue thru this difficult time.  Love, 

DORINDA, CHRIS, PARKER, and 

CAMDEN UNDERWOOD 

 

IN APPRECIATION:  We want to say a very 

big “thank you” to the entire congregation for 

the love, care, and support shown to us since we 

became a part of the church family.   We are 

very grateful for the support given to our family 

at all times, especially in trying times.   May the 

Almighty God continue to uphold and 

strengthen His church.  Once again, thank you 

very much.   FUNKE MOMSON and MUM  

 

Our love and sympathy is extended to DON & 

PEGGY STRINGER following the passing of 

Peggy’s brother, RALPH DURHAM.  

Arrangements are pending in Fort Worth.   

 

Please note the new phone number for Robert 

Hughes:   469-264-4156. 
 
 

PRAYERS REQUESTED: Ron Coleman has 

been in Querétaro, Mexico to teach at the 

school of preaching.    

 

 
 
 

MEN TO SERVE 
May 20, 2012 

 

A. M.  

Opening Prayer: Jesse Beeson 

Scripture: Clyde Bell 

Closing Prayer:  Jim Woolley 
 

 

P. M. 

Opening Prayer: Kevin Adams 

Scripture:  Ronny Buchanan 

Closing Prayer:  Dan Bryant    

   

 

http://www.campida.com/


Prayers requested for….   
 

 LaVERA RAY, mother of GENEVA 

ZARBAUGH, was released from the 

hospital but remains weak.  Please keep 

her in your prayers as she continues to 

have issues with congestive heart issues.   

 JERA STEVENS is scheduled to begin 

chemotherapy treatments soon.   

 LARRY HARDIN is scheduled for 

reconstructive surgery on his ankle on 

Wednesday at Doctor’s Hospital.    

 NEWMAN BENCH has been in 

Remington Medical Resort & Rehab, 

located at 1350 East Lookout Drive, 

Richardson, 75082. Please also keep 

EVELYN in your prayers.   

 JEWEL HYSAW, mother of Barbara 

Adkins, is scheduled for surgery on May 

31 at Baylor of Garland.   

 R.C. BEESON, brother of Jesse Beeson, 

has been in VA Hospital.  He was to 

have stents put in on Thursday. 

 BEN BOOZING, 21 year-old nephew 

of Lilly Rucker’s teacher, has been 

diagnosed with renal cancer and needs 

our prayers.     

 LOU ANN HEIRONIMUS is 

undergoing IV infusion treatments.    

 JANICE SEWELL continues with 

treatments every two weeks.   

 CINDY TICKNER will have a re-

check on her cancer count on May 24.     

 MIKE HARTIN is confined at home.   
 

Please continue to pray 
FOR OUR SHUT-INS! 

 
 

Al Andrews   Bonnie Baird  

Newman & Evelyn Bench    

Marjorie Bynum    Pauline Cowser     

T.Rose Greenway   Fletcher & Jimmie Hartley    

Marilyn Jackson   Candy Jones   Nell Martin  

Chris & Lois Monk   Mary Morgan  

Tom & Jeanene Owens    Catherine Penn 

Helen Perry   Carol Short      John Shuford      
 Richard & Danya Trumps  

 

 

 

PANTRY NEEDS:  
Suggested item:  Liquid Laundry Detergent 

Fabric Softener, and Dryer Sheets  

 

RECORDS: 

Contribution:  

$ 8,083.    
 

Sunday Bible Class – 181  

Sunday A.M. Worship – 236  

Sunday P.M. Worship – 168  

Wednesday P.M. – 163 
 

 
SCHEDULE OF SERVICES: 

  Sunday Bible Class………9:00 A.M. 
  Sunday A.M. Worship….10:00 A.M. 
  Sunday P.M. Worship……5:00 P.M.  
  Wednesday P.M………..….7:00 P.M. 

 

 

ELDERS: 
Forrest Bomar   Alan Dodson    
Doug Guinn    Dennis Hilton   
Ken Hope   Mickey Sandlin 

 
 

PREACHER: 
Ken Hope 

 

EDUCATION DIRECTOR: 

Jesse Beeson 
 

MISSION EVANGELISTS: 
Ronald Coleman - Rowlett 

Mike Demory - Dubuque, Iowa 
Dan Flournoy - Ft. Worth, TX. 

Sean Hochdorf - Tanzania  
Tom Leavins – Florida 
Will Mayhue - Georgia  

Mike Roberts - Ferris, TX.  
Truth in Love TV Program 

The Old Landmarks Hour Radio Program 
www.ktlr.com       www.kmtl760am.com 

 

 
OFFICE & MAILING ADDRESS: 

1102 E. Centerville Road 
Garland, Texas 75041 

 
Church Office:  (972) 278-3179 

FAX #:               (972) 864-1830 

Website:  www.centervilleroad.org 

http://www.ktlr.com/
http://www.kmtl760am.com/
http://www.centervilleroad.org/

